American Board Of Ritual Circumcision

This certificate presented to

Rabbi Shimon Weissberger

In recognition of his success in meeting the exacting standards including the Halachic and Medical knowledge required for the Circumcision procedure.

He has successfully completed the sequence of courses and classes provided by an expert mohel, thus earning recognition as a

Certified Mohel

We therefore highly recommend him to be used for Ritual Lircumcision.

Rabbi A. Romi Cohn, D.D.C.M.

Chairman A.B.O.R.C.

March 23, 2015